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Holiday to Delay Recycling & Trash Collections  
 

 

CVWMA curbside recycling and trash collections will be delayed the week of May 28 in 

observance of Memorial Day. No collections will be made on Monday; thus all collections 

during this week will occur on the day following the normal collection day. Friday collections 

will occur on Saturday.   

This holiday schedule change affects curbside recyclers in Ashland, Henrico County, 

Goochland County (portions), and Cities of Richmond (RED Week only) and Colonial Heights.   

Trash collection in Ashland, Colonial Heights, Hopewell and Petersburg will occur on the 

day following the normal collection day. 

For more information, please contact the Recycling Hotline at 340-0900 or the Trash 

Collection Hotline at 425-0500. 
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Serving the Cities of Colonial Heights, Hopewell, Petersburg and Richmond, the Town of Ashland and the  

Counties of Charles City, Chesterfield, Goochland, Hanover, Henrico, New Kent, Powhatan and Prince George 

 


